
Thank you Tesco Shoppers! 

We wish to thank all those Tesco shoppers who kindly voted for Gloucester Nursery School in 

Tesco’s “Bags for Help Scheme Tokens”.  We received the most tokens and have consequently been 

awarded a cheque for £3,665! 

 

 

We will be putting the 

money towards our 

Kitchen Garden Project. 

 

A big thank you everyone 

for voting for us. 

 


